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Comments: As an backpacker, angler, and hunter who grew up in South Central Montana, I do not support the

land swap of Section 4 &amp; 8 to the Crazy Mountain Ranch. Although I view gaining legal access to Rock Lake

and Smeller Lake as well as permanent easement access to the trailhead as very important; however, the value

of the land being given up is too much. These two sections include some of the best public land available for

hunting for residents of two of Montana's biggest cities. Trading this land (Sections 4 &amp; 8) which can be

legally accessed would degrade hunting experiences for both residents and non-residents which could have

greater economic impacts by further consolidating private land holdings and force public land hunters to smaller

areas. 


